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Scholarship 5k Run/Walk
Gloucester Township Scholarship Com-

mittee Holds Their 24th Annual Run
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Gloucester Township’s Commit-

ted to our Seniors!
Mayor Mayer updates the community on senior 

care throughout the pandemic

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Congratulations To Spartan 
Custom Printing! 

Gloucester Township’s Annual 
Memorial Day Ceremony 

Every Memorial Day Gloucester Township holds a Memorial Day 
ceremony at Veterans Park to honor and mourn those who died 
while serving in the United States Military.
This year’s ceremony will take place on May 31, at 12 pm, at Vet-
erans Memorial at 1261 Chews Landing Road. 
Mayor David Mayer and Chief of Police David Harkins will be trav-
eling to the eight veteran memorials before culminating the tribute 
with a service at Veterans Park.

Veterans Memorials in Gloucester Township:
American Legion Post 281
Glendora VFW Post 8714

9th Avenue Monument, Glendora
Blackwood VFW Post 7927
Gloucester Township School

Church St. Monument
Gloucester Township Community Park

Erial Cemetery, Erial
Veterans Memorial Park 



Camden County Vaccination Center located at Cam-
den County College in Gloucester Township  Now 
Accepting Walk-Ins! 
The Vaccination Center is currently open Monday, 

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

More info at 
CamdenCounty.com/VACCINATION

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE TO HOLD 
24TH ANNUAL 5K RUN/WALK

Gloucester Township is happy to announce 
that after a 1-year absence the Glouces-
ter Township Scholarship Committee’s 5K 
and 1 Miler will happen on June 12,2021 
as a LIVE event - this marks the 24th year 
of this event and will be timed by Lin-Mark 
Sports for the 24th time! 
Proceeds from the event fund college 
scholarships for high school students re-
siding in Gloucester Township.  

•	 The One Mile Walk/Run will begin at 
8:30 am.  

•	 The 5K Run/Walk will begin at 9:00 am. 
•	 Runners and Walkers check in starts at 

8:00 am.  
•	 Race shirts guaranteed for the first 100 

registered participants. 
•	 Registration Fees – May 1, 2021 to 

June 11, 2021 - 5K Run/Walk- $20   
One Mile Walk -$10

•	 Late Registration – Race Day – 5K 
Run/Walk - $25 

For more information, registration, and 
donation opportunities, please visit:

RunSignUp.com

Gloucester Township 
Vaccine Center 

Now Accepting Walk-Ins!

https://www.camdencounty.com/vaccination-center-begins-accepting-walk-ins/?fbclid=IwAR1FTIFDhN4zp4927XBUxe1EEeRDTm-LCdoG1420vq5ueBfddDkMXbzoqMM
https://runsignup.com/Race/NJ/Blackwood/GloucesterTWPScholarshipRun?rsus=100-200-40beee9b-6c06-4804-a273-ec6ee5743c2d


Congratulations to Spartan Custom Printing on receiving the 
Gloucester Township Small Business Assistance Grant!

Congratulations to one of our local small businesses that received the Gloucester Township’s grant last week!
Spartan Custom Printing offers services like screen printing and embroidery and specializes in custom apparel with an 
emphasis on the quality customer service!
Check them out at https://www.spartanscreenprints.com

Once again, Congratulations!

Julia is pictured with Chief Dave Harkins and 
Captain John Stollsteimer who awarded her with a 
certificate, letter of congratulations, and a Chief’s 
challenge coin. 
Julia is graduating from Rowan University, and 
is a Criminal Justice Major. Since early 2021, Ju-
lia spent three mornings a week working with us, 
being familiarized with the different departments 
throughout GTPD. 

Good luck, Julia, and all the best in your 
future endeavors!

Congratulations to Julia Esposito on her 
completion of the Gloucester Township 

Police Internship Program!

https://www.spartanscreenprints.com


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

The State of New Jersey is working to bring home 
health agencies that are willing and able to admin-
ister the COVID-19 vaccine to their homebound cli-
ents. 
- Individuals who are able to do so are encouraged 
to make every effort to safely attend any of the 750+ 
COVID-19 vaccination sites in New Jersey.
- Individuals who are Medicaid members can sched-
ule transportation to a vaccine appointment by call-
ing Modivcare at 1-866-527-9933 at least 48 hours 
before the appointment.  Please be sure to mention 
that the trip is for vaccination.

Please follow the link below to complete the form  
to notify NJDOH of an individual’s homebound sta-
tus which prevents that individual from receiving 
COVID-19 vaccination outside the home.

HealthSurveysNJ.com

Covid-19 Vaccine:
Homebound Individuals

Gloucester Township is 
Committed to our Seniors!

Gloucester Township is committed to our seniors! Mayor 
Mayer thanks our Senior and Community Services Director, 
Debi Carr,  and all the volunteers who have been provid-
ing senior care throughout the pandemic. If you or someone 
you know needs assistance, please call 856-228-9015

Click below to watch the video

https://healthsurveys.nj.gov/NoviSurvey/TakeSurveyPage.aspx?s=1dde991c14ba47d8bde17b5a065861d8&tsid=07c8bbf4336941c8b297ef24582bfc69&c=en-US
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DWdO2RQYO94
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DWdO2RQYO94

